
DELHI WORLD PUBLIC SCHOOL, NOIDA EXTENSION 

                   Pre – nursery to II 

C.No. dwps/14/19-20                                                                                                            16thJuly’19                                                                                                                                        

Dear parents 

In this age of globalization, we, at Delhi World Public School, Noida Extension concentrate all 

our attention on creating world citizens. A significant step in this direction is the annual 

celebration of International Education Week to foster a sense of respect for the various 

cultures of the world. Classes III to IX are involved in the programme, so, it is optional for the 

parents of classes Pre-nur to II to attend the same. 

It gives us immense pleasure to extend a cordial invitation to attend ‘Global Waves’ – the 

Carnival, to mark the culmination of the celebration of International Education Week for 

classes III to IX.  Kindly confirm your presence to the respective Class teachers by sending a 

message.  

Kindly note the given points very carefully: 

 The school will remain closed for the students of Pre – nursery to Class II on  

19th July’19. 

 The CTPD scheduled for Classes Pre – nursery to I will be held on 3rd August’19. 

 Parents who wish to see the programme will be allocated a time slot by the Class 

teacher which should be strictly adhered to. 

Looking forward to your continued support and cooperation. 

Warm regards 

Ms. Jyoti Arora 

PRINCIPAL 


